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18th November 2022 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
Christmas Lunch –Tuesday 13th December 2022 
 
We would like to give the children who normally have sandwiches on a Tuesday, the opportunity to 
have a school Christmas Lunch with all the trimmings including a festive desert on Tuesday 13th 
December. If you would like your child to have a school Christmas Lunch, the cost for this is £2.50 and 
we require a payment using the SCOPAY online payment system by Wednesday 30th November. 
Christmas lunch can be found in ‘Products’ then ‘Christmas Lunch’. Please only pay £2.50 for the 
Christmas lunch and refrain from making overpayments as it causes issues on our payment system. 
 
Please note that a vegetarian alternative will be available. Please complete the form below to notify us 
about whether your child requires the meat or vegetarian Christmas Lunch. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Mrs S. Bean 
Catering Manager 
 

 

 

        

Christmas Lunch – Tuesday 13th December 2022  
 
I would like my Child ………………………………………  Class ……………… 
 

to have a meat Christmas lunch  
 

to have a vegetarian alternative   (Please tick) 
 
Signed ……………………………………….     Date …………………… 
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